





March 23, 2000

Professor Fred Glover

c/o Melissa Parsons

The Journal of Heuristics

Journals Editorial Office

Kluwer Academic Publishers

101 Philip Drive

Norwell, Massachusetts 02061

Dear Professor Glover,

Enclosed are three copies of the paper “TABU MACHINE: A New Neural Network Solution Approach for Combinatorial Optimization Problems” authored by Hamid Nemati and myself.  Following your advice, we now submit this paper to the Journal of Heuristics for review and possible publication.  Please let me know if you need further information from me.  I can be reached at (210) 458-5777 through phone and msun@utsa.edu through e-mail.

I am looking forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Minghe Sun

